
Hello PAA 

 

Due to the extreme cold weather forecast for this Fri evening, we will only 

be on Zoom for our February meeting.  Start times are still 6pm for the 

Novice Class, and 7pm start for the regular meeting.  Do NOT come to the 

zoo.  We will NOT be there this month. 

 

This is for everyone's safety, and we prefer that we all stay warm and 

healthy. 

 

Please pass this message along to any other members or invited guests 

that may not have checked their emails - we don't want anyone travelling to 

the zoo un-necessarily. 

 

I will send the agenda out soon, and we will see each other ON ZOOM this 

Friday. 

 

Rod Forsyth 

 

President PAA 


